
The Illinois Vocations Support Program has been ex-

tended this year to help raise funds for our seminari-

ans.  The new deadline to get the booklets into your 

local Council is January 4, 2021.  Councils all throughout 

Illinois are selling the booklets that you received with 

your newsletter.  Similar to last year, there is over 

$20,000 in cash prizes for the winners of the drawing.  

A huge bonus is that your Home Council is allowed to 

keep $9 of every book sold to assist in continuing God’s 

good work in our local communities.  The money 

brought in from this program helps our future priests 

here in Illinois by sending them birthday, Christmas, 

and Ordination gifts to help guide them on their way 

toward the Priesthood. 

You may drop off your tickets at the Council Hall, give 

them to David Young, GK Larry Mudd, Mark McCona-

chie or mail them to: Knights of Columbus, PO Box 274, 

Evansville, Illinois  62242.   

Dinner is free.  A 50/50 Drawing is held to offset the cost. 

Unfortunately do to the continued state of the pan-

demic and our States laws, we are forced to cancel 

Sunday and Thursday Euchre.  All Friday Fish Fries 

are still cancelled as well.  We are still talking over 

how to safely have our annual membership gathering 

in the Smoker, so as of today that is not cancelled.  

We will decide further action at our December infor-

mal meeting. 

The annual Knights of Columbus Memorial Mass will be held on 

the second Tuesday of December this year. Starting at 6:00 

p.m. on December 8th we will have the Memorial Mass at St. 

Boniface Catholic Church in Evansville. There will be a reading 

of all recently deceased members, a candle of remembrance, 

and a booklet containing the names of all deceased Council 

1952 members as well as Squires. Immediately following the 

Mass will be a short informal meeting and a light meal at the 

Evansville KC Hall. All are welcome to attend. Please come out 

to support your Brother Knights and their families. This show of 

solidarity will mean a lot to those who have lost loved ones. 

Please wear a mask and perform social distancing when possi-

ble. 

JAMES & LAVERNE KNOTT     

SWIC SCHOLARSHIP  

  (Family Members of Council 1952)                             

For Fall Semester 2021                                           

Southwestern Illinois College                      

Potential recipients may submit their paperwork 

for the 2021 fall semester.  Deadline to submit is in 

March. 



We publish this newsletter only for informational purposes for the members and family of the Knights of 

Columbus .   Content and photographs may only be reproduced with permission from Council 1952. 

   

Wed, December 16, 2020  Baldwin K-River Blood 

Drive 

Starts @ 2:00 p.m. 

Friday, December 25, 2020 Merry Christmas!!! All Day 

Tuesday, December 29, 2020 Red Bud VFW Blood Drive Starts @ 2:00 p.m. 

Friday, January 1, 2021 Happy New Years All Day 

Sunday, January ??, 2021 KC Smoker (TBD) Starts @ Noon 

Thursday, February 25, 2021 SWIC Blood Drive in RB Starts @ 10:00 a.m. 

Council Information Phone 

Grand Knight Larry Mudd 618-713-2005 

Chaplain Reverend Larry Lemay 618-853-4435 

Financial Secretary Robert Walls 618-559-7819 

Club Manager Mark McConachie 618-977-2168 

Bar Manager Andy Montroy 618-559-2840 

Kitchen Manager Roger Hartman 618-282-3521 

Financial Officer Bob Myerscough 618-791-6739 

Newsletter  Robert Walls 618-559-7819 

K of C Insurance  Robert Bushway 618-526-7991 

Council Phone Number 618-853-2616 

Please keep the Liefer family in your prayers as well as Fr. Larry Lemay.  

Also, keep all of the families that have been affected by this pandemic in 

your daily prayers. If you have any prayer requests please contact Rob 

Walls at the number listed in newsletter. 


